DATE











Dear __________________________________




_:
I am writing to you to express my strong support for A.4384/S.2352, which would expand current education law by requiring the New York State Board of Regents to provide all schools with materials to teach the history of people with disabilities and sensitivity and awareness. I am respectfully requesting you support the legislation by co-sponsoring the bill and asking the Assembly education chair to move this bill out of committee.
As more students with disabilities are being mainstreamed into the public school system, it is critical that classrooms have the resources to educate all kids on how to be more inclusive and tolerant. This legislation will assist teachers in preparing students to better understand the diverse characteristics that make each of us unique. I strongly believe that the discussions around the topic of differences actually highlight how much each of us has in common. 

School bullying is at the forefront of challenges facing schools today.  These materials will assist school districts in addressing this growing epidemic. We strongly believe that this legislation will lend itself to be an invaluable resource for educators wishing to incorporate sensitivity and awareness education into their lesson plans. By doing so we are taking the necessary steps toward ensuring that there continues to be a movement towards an even more inclusive and tolerant society.
I find no reason for not providing schools with these needed resources. I ask that you share this with your colleagues and work to get this bill passed before the end of session.  I thank you for your attention to this matter.

Respectfully,

Print name 
Sign name 
PRINT
Address:_____________________________________




City/State/Zip:_________________________________
_



